

## KALISPELL FOLICE DEPARTMENT

312 Lat Ave East -- PC Box 1997 -- Kalispell, MT 59903 Telephone (406) 758-7780 -- Fax (406) 758-7799 E-Mail -- Kpd@kalispell.com Policing Through Partnerships

February 8, 2005

Peggie Christenson, Director Ray of Hope Kalispell, MT 59901

Dear Peggie,

I wanted to take this opportunity to thank you for the assistance your group has provided to us over the past several months. Several of our officers have described instances where they have taken people in need to your facility. In most of those cases you were our last hope for providing assistance to someone in need.

I appreciate your strong stance on enforcing values and against criminal behavior. I know you appreciate how important that stance is in the success of your program. There have been many cases where we wouldn't have been able to provide help to people without your organization and I hope you and your staff know how much we appreciate that help.

Thank you again for your efforts with the most needy members of our community and I wish you the best of luck in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,

Frank Garner Chief of Police

